
NSPCC's PANTS are Private 
 
PANTS are PRIVATE 
  
At St Anne’s C.E. Primary School, we participate in the ‘Talk’ PANTS NSPCC programme. 

 
The ‘Talk’ PANTS campaign helps parents of children aged 4 -11 keep their children safe 
from abuse. 

 
Like the Green Cross Code, it takes a potentially tricky subject and gives teachers and 
parents the tools to talk about it in an engaging and age-appropriate way. It helps 
children understand that their body belongs to them, and they should tell someone they 
trust if anything makes them feel upset or worried. 
For more information, please visit: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/pants/pants-
2018/pants-parents-guide-online.pdf 
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